Notice of Public Hearing

on Intent to Dispose of Public Right-Of-Way

You are hereby notified that the City Council for the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa has
hereby expressed its intent to dispose of a property right by entering into a five-year leasehold
agreement with G & A Properties, LLC and C’Mon Inn for a portion of the public right-of-way
adjacent and contiguous to 144 West Broadway, in the City of Council Bluffs, lowa.

You are further notified that a public hearing on said matter will be held by the City
Council of the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa, at its regular meeting to be held at 7:00 p.m. on 23™
day of August, 2021, in the council chambers of City Hall, 209 Pearl Street, Council Bluffs,
Iowa, at which time and place all persons interested in said matter will be given an opportunity to
be heard.

By Order of the City Council
of the
City of Council Bluffs, lowa

Jodi Quakenbush, City Clerk



